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From: Jamie Bauer <jamiebauer@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 12:22 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB 2004-A - Opposed

As a homeowner, I oppose HB 2004-A.  I am all for fair and equitable rights between tenants and 
owners, and this does not seem fair or equitable.  It seems to be very one-sided on behalf of the 
tenants only. 
 
My husband and I were actively looking for another property to purchase, because we love 
Oregon.  But we have put our search on hold, as we will not invest any more money in a state that 
doesn't provide fair and equal rights to all parties!   
 
I hope that this doesn't pass! 
 
Jamie Bauer 
2488 NW Shields Ave. 
Bend, OR 97701 


